
FOR BID 
 

REMOVAL OF 

2 STORAGE BUILDINGS  
 

L’Anse Area Schools are presently seeking bids for the removal of 2 old storage 
buildings. 
 
Contact Mr. Mike Roth, Maintenance/Transportation Supervisor, at 524-6000 ext. 
211 or 201-2152 for additional information or to set up a time to inspect the 
buildings.  
 
Buildings to be removed before August 1, 2021 
 
Bids must be marked “BID” and sent to:  
 

Susan Tollefson, Superintendent 
L’Anse Area Schools 

201 N. Fourth St. 
L’Anse, MI 49946 

 

 All bids must be received no later than12:00 p.m. on May 3, 2021. 
 L’Anse Area Schools reserves the right to accept or reject all bids.  

 L’Anse Area Schools is an equal opportunity employer. 

 


